
YEAR 8
Curriculum 
Taster Sessions

Prior to starting in year 9 we would like to invite students that  
are interested in representing the school at Netball, Football  
and Rugby to a taster session following the induction day.  

This is a great way get to know their team mates and to  
start learning how the Whitbread teams will be playing  
next year. There will also be an opportunity for the students  
to speak with the Directors of Rugby/football/Netball  
and discuss fitness plans for the summer holidays in  
preparation for September.

SPORTS
Thursday 30th June 2022  4 - 5pm

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SIGN UP, PLEASE VISIT:
https://forms.gle/AcZ3vpfyTXHvJ6qt9


